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My NAUW Culver City Sisters, The holidays are upon us.  I hope that everyone enjoyed their Thanksgiving Day with family and friends. It is always good to pause and give thanks for all of the blessings in our lives.


On Friday, November 22nd, several Culver City Branch members were present at the Slauson Learning Center as Second Vice President Carolyn Williams and I handed out the Thanksgiving Baskets to two deserving students.  We also enjoyed a fabulous Thanksgiving lunch provided by the Slauson Learning Center staff.  Our many thanks to Sectional Director Evelyn Wright and her staff for their generous hospitality.


Ladies, we will have our Christmas Gala on Sunday, December 8th, at the DWP facility.  We will meet shortly from 2:00-3:00 p.m.  Please be on time so that we can conduct our business in    a prompt manner. The party will begin at 3:00 p.m.  We were asked      to pay $18 for our roast turkey meal with side dishes by December 1st.  As you will recall, we have ordered food from Dulan’s.


We will also conduct the Raffle Drawing for money.  It is imperative that all members sell their allotted number of tickets (20) and turn in your money and ticket stubs prior to the drawing.  Of course, you are not limited to just 20 tickets.  You can always sell more.  We need your participation to have a successful drawing.  Sell your tickets and PLEASE TURN YOUR MONEY AND STUBS IN FOR THE DRAWING.  Remember, this Raffle is in lieu of our Annual Scholarship Fundraiser.  These funds will be used for our scholarships.


I would like to again welcome our newest member to the Culver City Branch.  She is Roberta A. Jones.  She is certainly a valuable addition to our branch.  I look forward to working with Roberta on many projects.  She will be inducted in our January 2014 meeting.  Our thanks to Lillie Tobin-Jackson for her referral to NAUW.  


The 45th Southwest Sectional Conference will be held next month, January 31-February 1, 2014, at the Doubletree by Hilton Hotel in Torrance.  Registration is now $165 until January 14th.  As the host branch, we would like to have 100% participation.  Try to get your registration in ASAP.


On a special note, Kenya Dennis’ daughter, Kendall, and granddaughter to our Sectional Director Evelyn Wright, will be performing in Debbie Allen’s production of the Hot Chocolate Nutcracker at UCLA in December.  


 


Helen Ricks, President


 
































First, determine the audience of the newsletter. This could be anyone who might benefit from the information it contains, for example, employees or people interested in purchasing a product or requesting your service.


You can compile a mailing list from business reply cards, customer information membership lists. You might consider purchasing a mailing list from a company.


If you explore the Publisher catalog, you will find many publications that match the style of your newsletter.


Next, establish how much time and money you can spend on your newsletter. These factors will help determine how frequently you publish the newsletter and its length


It’s recommended that you publish your newsletter at least quarterly so that it’s considered a consistent source of information. Your customers or employees will look forward to its arrival.
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        Carolyn Williams





        Recording Secretary


        Clarissa Andrews





        Corresponding Secretary   
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        Financial Secretary


        Hester Watkins





        Treasurer


        Kenya Dennis





        Historian
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       NATIONAL THEME: 





“Women Moving Forward with Purpose and Pride” 





MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!






































January 14, 2014 -– Deadline for SWS registration – Doubletree in Torrance $165


January 31-February 1, 2014 – Southwest Sectional Conference


Membership dues are now $185 because of the penalty.  


Mailing Address:                                         NAUW Culver City Branch P.O. Box 2524 Culver City CA  90231-2524


News articles are due by January 1, 2014 for the next newsletter.
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Please keep these members in your thoughts and prayers:  Evelyn Wright and Odessia Love, who is recuperating from a stroke.
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SICK AND SHUT-IN





“Love is patient and kind; love is not jealous or boastful; it is not arrogant or rude.”


1 Corinthians 13:4-5








Dates to Remember











